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REGARDING SANITARY CERTIFICATE COVERING FISHERY 

PRODUCTS FOR EXPORT TO SOUTH KOREA 

Norwegian Food Safety Authority hereby informs that sanitary certificates for fish and 
fishery products from Norway to South Korea will be exchanged electronically from 
May 8th 2023. Certificate data will be exchanged directly between the authorities in 
Norway and South Korea. 

From the same date, paper certificates will no longer be issued. 

This letter is published at our website:  
Eksport av fisk og sjømat til Sør-Korea | Mattilsynet 

 
Best regards, 
 
Malin Elisabeth Florvåg 
 
Legal and International Affairs Department, Section for International Affairs  
Norwegian Food Safety Authority 
 

To whom it may concern  
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